August 31, 2021

Snow Horse Stampede e

COVID-19 UPDATE

PLEASE BE ADVISED, COVID HOME TESTS
NEED TO BE VERIFIED THROUGH THE DAVIS
COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT. TO HELP US
AS A SCHOOL MITIGATE THE SPREAD
THROUGH PROPER CONTACT TRACING, IF
YOUR CHILD HAS SYMPTOMS, PLEASE TAKE
THEM TO ONE OF THE FREE TESTING SITES.
THANK YOU!
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CLICK THE LINK FOR LOCATIONS:
HTTPS://CORONAVIRUS.UTAH.GOV/UTAH-
COVID-19-TESTING-LOCATIONS/

PLEASE KEEP SYMPTOMATIC STUDENTS @
HOME.

THE DAVIS SCHOOL DISTRICT'S DASHBOARD
WITH CURRENT CASE COUNTS CAN BE
FOUND ON THE DISTRICT'S MAIN WEBPAGE.

HTEPS é/WWW DAVIS.K12.UT.US/DEPARTME
NTS/R
MANAGEMENT/COVID19/DASHBOARD

DEAR SNOW HORSE FAMILIES,

OUR FIRST WEEK WAS A SUCCESS! THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT. WE TRUST YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES ENJOYED
MEETING OUR FABULOUS TEACHERS AND GRABBING A BITE OR SWEET TREAT TOO.

PLEASE BE SURE TO LOGIN TO YOUR MYDSD GUARDIAN ACCOUNT TO SIGN ALL DISCLOSURES AND AGREEMENTS. COMPUTER USE AGREEMENTS MUST
BE COMPLETED BY BOTH STUDENT AND PARENT. DON'T FORGET TO CHECK YOUR FIRST DAY FOLDERS AS WELL. INCLUDED IS IMPORTANT INFORMATION
REGARDING DEMOGRAPHIC FORMS, SOCIAL MEDIA, AND HOW TO JOIN THE SMITH'S EARN AND LEARN PROGRAM.

A FEW REMINDERS TO ENSURE THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF ALL OUR STUDENTS, NOW THAT WE ARE BACK IN CLASS! OUR MAIN PRIORITY IS TO KEEP
STUDENTS IN SCHOOL DURING THE CONTINUED THREAT OF THE COVID-19 VIRUS AND ITS VARIANTS.

WE KINDLY ASK THAT YOU REMEMBER THE BIG 5 DISTRICT GUIDELINES:
o STAY HOME WHEN SICK
o MASK WEARING IS ENCOURAGED, ALTHOUGH IT IS NOT MANDATED.
© PRACTICE GOOD HYGIENGE INCLUDING FREQUENT HANDWASHING
© PHYSICAL DISTANCING WHEN POSSIBLE
© CLEAN AND DISINFECTING HIGH-TOUCH POINT AREAS AND SURFACES FREQUENTLY

ALTHOUGH AT-HOME COVID-19 TESTS ARE AVAILABLE, PLEASE NOTE THAT A CONFIRMED CASE FROM THE DAVIS COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT IS
NECESSARY. DATA SHARED BETWEEN THE SCHOOL DISTRICT AND THE HEALTH DEPARTMENT HELPS US AS A COMMUNITY RESPOND TO PUBLIC HEALTH
CONCERNS. WE ARE BETTER ABLE TO MAKE INFORMED DECISIONS WHEN OUR DATA IS ACCURATE. THE DAVIS DASHBOARD IS UPDATED EVERY EVENING
AND IS AVAILABLE ON THE DISTRICT'S WESBITE. MANY FREE TESTING SITES OFFER RAPID RESULTS TO HELP YOU AND YOUR FAMILY STAY HEALTHY AND
MITIGATE THE SPREAD. TO FIND A CONVENIENT LOCATION NEAR YOU, CLICK HERE: HTTPS://CORONAVIRUS.UTAH.GOV/COVID-TESTING-
LOCATIONS-LIST

SNOW HORSE ELEMENTARY IS_A DESIGNATED "WALKING SCHOOL.” PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU FOLLOW OUR DROP-OFF & PICK-UP PROCEDURES AND
REMIND YOUR CHILDREN TO USE THE CROSSWALKS. WITH THE ADDITION OF A SIDEWALK ON THE EAST SIDE OF ANGEL ST., THE CITY WILL BE
REVEIWING THE PLACEMENT OF CROSSING GUARDS, AS WELL AS OUR SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL PLANS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION, AND
ASSISTANCE IN KEEPING OUR STUDENTS SAFE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ON OUR PICK-UP/DROP-OFF PROCEDURES CLICK HERE:
HTTPS://SNOWHORSE.DAVIS.KI2.UT.US/PARENTS-STUDENTS/STUDENT-DROP-OFF-AND-PICK-UP-PROCEDURES

THE SNOW HORSE MUSICAL WILL BE PERFORMING MATILDA THIS SCHOOL YEAR. A PARENT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE GYM AT 3:30PM,
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING SCHOOL ON SEPTEMBER 9TH. WE HOPE YOU WILL CONSIDER JOINING AND PARTICIPATING IN THIS PRODUCTION. TO DATE,
NO OTHER PUBLIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL HAS PERFORMED THE ACCLAIMED SHOW! OUR MUSICAL THEATRE GROUP CONSISTING OF THE MOST
TALENTED 4TH-6TH GRADE STUDENTS IS SURE TO DELIGHT ALL AUDIENCES!

WE APPRECIATE THOSE WHO ARE WILLING TO SERVE ON OUR 2021-22 SCHOOL YEAR COMMUNITY COUNCIL. RETURNING COUNCIL MEMBERS ARE

JODIE THOMPSON, WENDY BARLOW, AND STACIA KLINGONSMITH. WE WILL ADD TWO MORE SEATS PENDING ELECTION. THOSE CANDIDATES ARE AMY
STEVENS AND EMILY SUMMERHAYS. OUR TEACHER REPRESENTATIVES ARE MRS. RACHEL ORISON AND MRS. JEN RODDA. ELECTRONIC BALLOTS WILL BE
COMPLETED THROUGH YOUR MYDSD GUARDIAN ACCOUNT. ELECTIONS OPEN SEPT. IST THROUGH SEPT. 14TH. THANK YOU.

SINCERELY,
PRINCIPAL JONI SLATER, M.ED
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AUGUST 30, 2021

Sept. 6th... No School- Labor Day
Sept. 9th... 3:30pm (Gym) Parent Meeting for Musical
Sept. 13th... General PTA Meeting 1:30pm
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FRIDAYS

Wear your school colors every Friday.

Order your school shirt today!

sNOW HORSE ELEMENTARY

Proudly Presents
ROALD DAHL®

Matilda

THE MUSICAL] R
=

Parent Mee.’ring Sept. 9th 3:30pm In the Gym
NEW SHOW Dates

Performances February 11th-12th

4TH-6TH GRADE
WWW.SNOWHORSEMUSICALS.COM

3334&11? O

GOOD MORNING FIRST GRADERS! HOW'S OFFICE HOURS
SPOT YOUR YOUR DAY GOING? MONDAY - FRIDAY
STUDENT STUDENT: HMPH..UMMM MY DAY HASN'T 8:00AM TO 4:00PM
| | EVEN STARTED YET MRS. SLATER. THANK
Email Mrs. Slater GOODNESS IT'S FRIDAY.

Snow Horse Elementary School
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